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Weekly Newsletter - September 13, 2024 
 

Science Etc. 
1308 Throckmorton St., Fort Worth, TX 76102 

www.scienceetc.com  T: 817-870-1884 

 

Dear Parents, 

We had a wonderful first week of school at our new location. 
Thank you for your patience and kindness. Seeing all the kids 
in the classrooms, in the hallways, and at lunch was such a joy. 
I hope your kids had a great week and came home with fun 
stories.  

Pick up & Drop Off 

A reminder to have your students ready to exit your vehicle when 
pulling up to the drop-off door so that we can keep the line 
flowing. 

When picking up, please stay to the right, not the middle, of the 
pick-up lane. This will allow other vehicles to pull around if their 
student comes out before yours. 

Student Council 

Calling all Middle School and High School Students (13-18). Join 
Student Council. It’s an excellent opportunity to meet people, 
work in groups, and develop leadership skills. Student council 
provides events/activities that promote involvement and 
encourage social interaction, all while having fun for the entire 
student body. If you love planning events or want to meet new 
people, we encourage you to join. Applications are available from 
Mrs. Sterling in the school office. 

Crochet Club 

It’s back! If you are interested in Crochet Club, email Mrs. Sterling 
at Kelly.sterling@scienceetc.com and let her know what days and 
times work best for you. We will try to find a day and time that 
works for the majority. 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 20 

Last Day to Drop Classes 

November 25 

Thanksgiving Break Begins 

December 2 

Classes Resume 
 

Important 
Announcements 
Last Day to Drop Classes 

The last day to drop classes is 
Friday, September 20th, at 
5:00 pm. If you have any 
questions, please reach out 
to Mrs. Kitchens or Mrs. 
Sterling. 
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